
Cookies & Milk BreakCookies & Milk Break
The Milk and Cookies Break is an alternative way to assist girls in meeting 
their goals for the cookie program. This is a special promotion that has 
been designed by the Girl Scouts of San Gorgonio Council to increase 
opportunities for cookie booth locations, as well as enhance Girl Scout 
visibility in the business community. As an employer, you can sponsor a 
Cookies & Milk Break as a way to say, “thank you,” to your employees and 
support your local Girl Scouts. The cookies served to your employees are 
purchased from, and served by, local Girl Scouts.  The girls will also have a 
cookie booth set up with additional cookies for purchase.

Here’s how it works:
1. �Complete the form below with the number of cookies you would like, date and time of “break,” and  

contact your Troop Representative:  
Phone: Troop #: 

2. �The Girl Scout troop who approached you with this offer will be the ones who come to serve your 
employees. 

3. �Promote the “break” internally (you can download a flier to display at http://bit.ly/gssgccookies) -  
this will be a great way for you to promote the time the girls will be in your business with their cookie booth 
and to thank your employees.

4. �On the day of the break , please provide a table for the girls to set up their booth. The troop/ group will 
bring their own materials for the booth and serving supplies for the break to serve your employees.  
NOTE: milk/beverages will not be provided.

5. �Payment for your break will be made directly to the troop who provides your break - they accept 
company check or credit card payment.

If you have any questions please contact your representative above.
We are interested in hosting a Cookies & Milk Break for our employees.
Name of Company
Location
Contact Person  # of Employees
Phone  Fax
Email
Number of boxes I would like to purchase for my “break”  x $5/box = $

Please list three possible dates for your “break” (3:30-5:30 p.m. time slots only):

Approved by: 

How to host a

www.gssgc.org   •   (800) 400-GIRL


